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Colorado Bureau of Reclamation

1313 Sherman Street

Denver , CO 80203

 

Dear Madam/Sir:

This letter is in protest of the Peak Ranch Resource petition File # M2026041. I live
in Acorn Creek, and was happy the Lower Blue Master Planning group is either
planning to, or did already vote against this petition. 

 I am writing this as I am aggrieved by this proposed project for the following
reasons:

 

    o   My water well water quantity and/or quality will be greatly harmed

o   Wildlife (including the Blue River fishery), will be severely and negatively
affected
o   Peak's reclamation plan is inadequate
o   Even though DRMS is not required to address highway safety, that 230 one-
way gravel truck trips a day for 8 months a year back and forth to Maryland
Creek for processing, creates a safety hazard for humans and wildlife,
potential for vehicles to collide with wildlife, bikers to get run over by gravel
trucks, and gravel trucks to collide with cars entering and exiting the various
subdivisions between the proposed mine and Maryland Creek.

 

So I fervently hope you will deny this egregious request for approval.

      

Respectfully, 
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 Ellen Yeiser

0328 Rodeo Road

Silverthorne CO 80498

eyeiser@comcast.net
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